
Hello, Mayor Henry and Councilman Kaplan: 
 
I am sending this note hoping you might be able to increase the grant for our own Cathedral City 
Historical Society.  This newly expanded City program is terrific and the choices of non-profits being 
awarded funds is very diverse and inclusive.  As someone who enjoyed so much the CCHS exhibit last 
December at our lovely City gallery, I feel it would go a long way for us all in our City if you could 
increase their grant to $3,000. 
 
Obviously you are working with a budget, but this non-profit does a lot for our city residents. 
 
Please let me know your thoughts. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Mel Webster 
  
Mel Webster  
Creative Director  
Bloody Good Stuff   
Brand Architecture, Marketing, Advertising + PR    
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